
Dear Representatives, 
 
My lifetime best friend from childhood Darcey Fix, was murdered by Randy Woodfield in 1980 
but I still support the 2nd Amendment 
as it stands.   Nothing would have stopped him from his deranged acts.  People that commit 
crimes and do illegal acts with guns will  
always find a way to find a gun, or a knife or a car or anything else that they can use to harm 
someone and/or their property. 
 
I urge you to vote no on SB941.  
   
This bill will infringe on the rights of law abiding citizens and their 2nd Amendment rights. 
 
The money spent to enforce this law would be better spent on gang and drug task forces.   
Revoke Portland’s status as a sanctuary city for illegals!  It would better named a Magnet city.   
 
We do not live in a democracy even though there is a majority in the capital.  There are more 
Oregonians that want 
their 2nd Amendment rights left alone than not.  It should be a non-issue and left to the 
Constitution.   
Please consider the whole state as you were elected to do on a committee and not just your own 
party. 
You have other constituents that are in the majority on this issue. 
 
I am not a very active political person but should this bill come to fruition I will have no choice 
but to join any recall efforts  
should they come into play for those that support this bill.  That is whether you are in my district 
or not.  I guess if Colorado can  
make it happen then Oregon can too.  I would find this to be unfortunate after all the effort that is 
made to run for office. 
I truly hope you will re-consider this as an over reach of government on the people.  Leave it 
alone! 
 
Thank You, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 
 


